
 
 
 
 
 
 
  June 2,4 1993 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Janet K. Pelland 

 
 

 
Dear Mrs. Pelland: 
 
 At its meeting on June 17, 1993, the Milwaukee County Board of 
Supervisors confirmed your appointment to the Milwaukee County Commission 
on Aging.  Your term will expire on January 31, 1996. 
 
 Thank you, again, for serving on this very important Commission. 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   F. Thomas Ament 
   Milwaukee County Executive 
 
FTA/mc 
 

FMcLaughlin NetworkData3001477FMClaughlin_NetworkData5001477




